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On November 24, they hired a bus and went to Halifax 
to see A Midsummer-night’s Dream, returning to Wolf- 
ville in the wee sma‘ hours.

JOINT S. C. A.

The only Wednesday evening meeting which has been 
held this month was addressed by Captain Brace on November 
24. His subject was “International Problems”, interpreted 
in the light of practical Christianity. He introduced his sub­
ject by reading a paraphrasing of a portion of “The Sermon on 
the Mount.”

The Students going to National Conference have formed 
a study-group to study the different problems which they must 
consider at the Conference. This group meets several times a 
week.

On December 15, a number from the S. C. A. took gifts 
and Santa Claus out to Morine Mountain, giving an entertain­
ment and Christmas tree to the children there.

The Study Group on international affairs meets every 
Sunday morning in Tully club-room, studying the different 
“Faiths of Mankind.” The devotional period is taken by one 
of the members. The following have taken them this month— 
Walter Stultz, May Glendenning, Margaret Belyea, and Harold 
Stultz.

SOPHOMORE-FRESHMAN PARTY

On November 25, the gay young Sophomores and the ver­
dant Freshmen “buried the hatchet”, and staged a joint theatre 
party. All enjoyed the picture Lady Windermere’s Fan, after 
which they went to the gymnasium, where the Freshman Or­
chestra furnished excellent music for “Tucker”. Refreshments 
were followed by the class yells and the singing of the National 
Anthem. Mr. and Mrs. Osborne and Prof, and Mrs. Bancroft 
made charming chaperons.
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